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Bargaining Committee Update 
 
 
Sisters & Brothers, 
 
The COPE 491 Bargaining Committee met for a full day on Saturday, December 2nd, and have 
began preparing the proposal package compiled of all the proposals members brought forward.  We 
will also be working together this week tallying the survey results to get a better understanding of 
what is important to our members.  
 
Our next meeting will be in January to complete the proposal package and have it ready for the next 
meeting of the Executive. 
 
Thank you for the many surveys and proposals that were sent in!  The input of our members is 
important and very helpful in this bargaining process.  
 
We will send further information as it is available.  
 

In solidarity, 

 

Your Bargaining Committee 
 
 
Karen Carle 
Abigail Manangan 
Karri Patterson 
Collette Calvelli 
Lindsay Mills 
Trish Sinclair  
 
   


